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  Billboard ,2005-10-01 In its 114th year, Billboard remains the world's
premier weekly music publication and a diverse digital, events, brand,
content and data licensing platform. Billboard publishes the most trusted
charts and offers unrivaled reporting about the latest music, video, gaming,
media, digital and mobile entertainment issues and trends.
  The Economics of Symbolic Exchange Alexander Dolgin,2008-10-06 Alexander
Dolgin’s Economics of Symbolic Exchange is in reality not one but three
books, and although these semantic layers are interlinked, the reader will
need to choose between the different vectors and modalities. One clearly
evident dimension is research. Certain authors introduce quite new
intellectual approaches into scienti?c debate. This requires a special frame
of mind and a searching curiosity about social reality. Carl Gustav Jung
identi?ed a p- nomenon which he called systematic blindness: when a science
reaches a stage of maturity and equilibrium, it categorically refuses, from a
sense of self-preservation, to note certain facts and phenomena which it ?nds
inconvenient. In Alexander D- gin’s book whole complexes of such “non-
canonical” material are to be found. Here are just a few examples: ?le
exchange networks, through which digital works of art are spread through the
Internet; bargain sales of fashionable clothing; the paradox of equal pricing
of cultural goods of varying quality; and a discussion of whether - tronage
or business has the more productive in?uence on creativity. Obviously, not
all the issues Volginraises are totally new, but brought togetherand
examinedwithin an elegant logical framework of informational economics, they
pose a challenge to scienti?c thinking. Such challenges are by no means
immediately or, in some cases, ever acclaimed bythescienti?cestablishment. J.
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K. Galbraith,forexample,agreatAmericaneco- mist, whose works are read
throughout the world, who introduced a whole range of crucially important
concepts, the director of John F.
  Web Marketing for the Music Business Tom Hutchison,2013-02-11 Interested in
promoting, selling, and distributing music online? Have the website but not
sure what to do next? Web Marketing for the Music Business is designed to
help develop the essential Internet presence needed for effective promotion,
sales, and distribution. Author Tom Hutchison provides instructions on how to
set up a website, as well as how to use the Internet to promote you or your
client, and the website. Includes information on maximizing your site to
increase traffic, online grassroots marketing tactics that will advance your
career and how to best utilize social networking sites such as Facebook and
Twitter. The accompanying website will keep you up-to-date, with online
resources for web support. The author's blog is continuously updated to
include the latest breaking techniques for promotion.
  This Business of Global Music Marketing Tad Lathrop,2013-04-03 Think
BIG—capture the global music market. Worldwide tours, internet downloads,
international album distribution–the global market for music is expanding
with lightning speed, and that means big opportunities for everyone in the
music business. The main obstacle? Lack of knowledge. The world market is
packed with opportunity, but it's also full of cultural, regulatory,
administrative, legal, political, and logistical pitfalls. This Business of™
Global Music Marketing offers a map of the world, with full information on
how to break into the global market, how to distribute records abroad, how to
find an audience, how to package records to appeal to local markets, how to
establish partnerships with foreign businesses, how to deal with different
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rules of trade, and much more. A companion volume to author Tad Lathrop's
top-selling This Business of™ Music Marketing and Promotion, This Business
of™ Global Music Marketing offers everyone in the music business a chance to
go global.
  Billboard ,2007-08-25 In its 114th year, Billboard remains the world's
premier weekly music publication and a diverse digital, events, brand,
content and data licensing platform. Billboard publishes the most trusted
charts and offers unrivaled reporting about the latest music, video, gaming,
media, digital and mobile entertainment issues and trends.
  Billboard ,2004-09-18 In its 114th year, Billboard remains the world's
premier weekly music publication and a diverse digital, events, brand,
content and data licensing platform. Billboard publishes the most trusted
charts and offers unrivaled reporting about the latest music, video, gaming,
media, digital and mobile entertainment issues and trends.
  The Ringtone Dialectic Sumanth Gopinath,2013-07-19 The rise and fall of the
ringtone industry and its effect on mobile entertainment, music, television,
film, and politics. A decade ago, the customizable ringtone was ubiquitous.
Almost any crowd of cell phone owners could produce a carillon of tinkly,
beeping, synthy, musicalized ringer signals. Ringtones quickly became a
multi-billion-dollar global industry and almost as quickly faded away. In The
Ringtone Dialectic, Sumanth Gopinath charts the rise and fall of the ringtone
economy and assesses its effect on cultural production. Gopinath describes
the technical and economic structure of the ringtone industry, considering
the transformation of ringtones from monophonic, single-line synthesizer
files to polyphonic MIDI files to digital sound files and the concomitant
change in the nature of capital and rent accumulation within the industry. He
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discusses sociocultural practices that seemed to wane as a result of these
shifts, including ringtone labor, certain forms of musical notation and
representation, and the creation of musical and artistic works quoting
ringtones. Gopinath examines “declines,” “reversals,” and “revivals” of
cultural forms associated with the ringtone and its changes, including the
Crazy Frog fad, the use of ringtones in political movements (as in the
Philippine “Gloriagate” scandal), the ringtone's narrative function in film
and television (including its striking use in the films of the Chinese
director Jia Zhangke), and the ringtone's relation to pop music (including
possible race and class aspects of ringtone consumption). Finally, Gopinath
considers the attempt to rebrand ringtones as “mobile music” and the
emergence of cloud computing.
  Music Marketing Mike King,2009-08-01 (Berklee Press). Sell more music!
Learn the most effective marketing strategies available to musicians,
leveraging the important changes and opportunities that the digital age has
brought to music marketing. This multifaceted and integrated approach will
help you to develop an effective worldwide marketing strategy. Step by step,
you will develop an active marketing plan and timeline tailored to your
unique strengths and budget. You will learn to time your marketing campaign
effectively, publicize your music to traditional print outlets and emerging
online opportunities, understand the current opportunities for online,
satellite, and terrestrial radio play as well as navigate various retail and
distribution options, both at brick-and-mortar and online options, such as
iTunes, Rhapsody, and other services.
  Mobile Marketing Matt Haig,2002 Mobile marketing [using SMS - the short
messaging service to send text messages via mobile phones] is emerging as a
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direct and powerful way to communicate with customers. This is the first book
devoted exclusively to exploring the potential of this new medium.
  The Mobile Revolution Dan Steinbock,2007 In The Mobile Revolution senior
executives of the world's leading mobile vendors, operators, service
providers, software giants, chip kings, media and entertainment
conglomerates, publishers, music moguls and brand marketers reveal their
secrets and strategies. Nokia, Motorola, Sony Ericsson, Qualcomm, Vodafone,
Microsoft, Intel, Yahoo, New York Times, EMI, CNN, ABC, Disney, Warner Music
and Universal are just a few of the names that feature. As a result, the book
abounds with inside stories of great industry successes (and equally great
flops!) as the narrative shifts constantly between the major cities of
several continents - from Helsinki and Stockholm, London and Frankfurt, Tokyo
and Seoul, Beijing and Singapore, New York City and Los Angeles, to Bangalore
and Moscow. The Mobile Revolution is about the making of mobile markets and
services worldwide, with a firm emphasis on innovation. Not just another
account of technology innovation, it examines the rise of mobile services in
the context of maturing and emerging mobile markets.
  Billboard ,2005-10-01 In its 114th year, Billboard remains the world's
premier weekly music publication and a diverse digital, events, brand,
content and data licensing platform. Billboard publishes the most trusted
charts and offers unrivaled reporting about the latest music, video, gaming,
media, digital and mobile entertainment issues and trends.
  The Netsize Guide 2009: Mobile Society & Me, when worlds combine ,
  Record Label Marketing Tom Hutchison,Paul Allen,Amy Macy,2012-07-26 Record
Label Marketing offers a comprehensive look at the inner workings of record
labels, showing how the record labels connect commercial music with
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consumers. In the current climate of selling music through both traditional
channels and new media, authors Tom Hutchison, Paul Allen and Amy Macy
carefully explain the components of the contemporary record label's marketing
plan and how it is executed. This new edition is clearly illustrated
throughout with figures, tables, graphs, and glossaries, and includes a
valuable overview of the music industry. Record Label Marketing has become
essential reading for current and aspiring professionals, and for music
business students everywhere. The book also has a companion website located
at www.recordlabelmarketing.com. Record Label Marketing. * Gives you an
exclusive and complete look at SoundScan and how it is used as a marketing
tool * Presents essential information on uses of new media, label publicity,
advertising, retail distribution, and marketing research by record labels *
Offers insight into how successful labels use videos, promotional touring,
and special products to build revenue * Includes important specialized
marketing strategies using the tools of grassroots promotion and
international opportunities * Reveals how labels are managing within their
transitional digital industry * Looks to the future of the music business -
how online developments, technological diffusion, and convergence and new
markets continue to reshape the industry
  Billboard ,2007-03-31 In its 114th year, Billboard remains the world's
premier weekly music publication and a diverse digital, events, brand,
content and data licensing platform. Billboard publishes the most trusted
charts and offers unrivaled reporting about the latest music, video, gaming,
media, digital and mobile entertainment issues and trends.
  Marketing on the Go Ben Deleon,2004
  Fortune's Fool Fred Goodman,2010-07-13 In 1999, when Napster made music
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available free online, the music industry found itself in a fight for its
life. A decade later, the most important and misunderstood story—and the one
with the greatest implications for both music lovers and media companies—is
how the music industry has failed to remake itself. In Fortune’s Fool, Fred
Goodman, the author of The Mansion on the Hill, shows how this happened by
presenting the singular history of Edgar M. Bronfman Jr., the controversial
heir to Seagram’s, who, after dismantling his family’s empire and fortune,
made a high-stakes gamble to remake both the music industry and his own
reputation. Napster had successfully blown the industry off its commercial
foundations because all that the old school label heads knew how to do was
record and market hits. So when Bronfman took over the Warner Music Group in
2004, his challenge was to create a new kind of record executive. Goodman
finds the source of the crisis in the dissolution of the old Warner Music
Group, the brilliant conglomerate of Atlantic, Elektra, and Warner Bros.
Records. He shows how Doug Morris, the head of Atlantic Records, rose through
the ranks and rode the CD bonanza of the 1990s to enormous corporate and
personal profit before becoming embroiled in an ego-driven corporate turf
war, and how all of Warner’s record executives were blindsided when AOL/Time-
Warner announced in 2003 that it wanted nothing more to do with the record
industry. When the music group was finally sold to Bronfman, it was a ghost
of itself. Bronfman built an aggressive, streamlined team headed by Lyor
Cohen, whose relentless ambition and discipline had helped build Def Jam
Records. They instituted a series of daring initiatives intended to give
customers legitimate online music choices and took market share from Warner’s
competitors. But despite these efforts, illegal downloads still outnumber
legitimate ones 19–1. Most of the talk of a new world of music and media has



9

proven empty; despite the success of iTunes, even wildly popular sites like
YouTube and MySpace have not found a way to make money with music. Instead,
Warner and the other labels are diversifying and forcing young artists to
give them a cut of their income from touring, publishing, and merchandising.
Meanwhile, the average downloader isn’t even meeting forward-thinking
musicians halfway. Each time a young band finds a following through music
websites, it’s a unique story; no formula has emerged. If one does, Warner is
probably in a better position than anyone to exploit it. But at the end of
the day, If is the one-word verdict on Bronfman’s big bet.
  21st Century Perspectives on Music, Technology, and Culture R. Purcell,R.
Randall,2016-04-08 This collection presents a contemporary evaluation of the
changing structures of music delivery and enjoyment. Exploring the confluence
of music consumption, burgeoning technology, and contemporary culture; this
volume focuses on issues of musical communities and the politics of media.
  Music of Japan Today E. Michael Richards,Kazuko Tanosaki,2021-01-20 Music
of Japan Today examines cross-cultural confluences in contemporary Japanese
art-music through multiple approaches from twenty international composers,
performers, and scholars. Like the format of the MOJT symposia (1992-2007)
held in the United States, the book is in two parts. In Part I, three award-
winning Japanese composers discuss the construction of their compositional
techniques and aesthetic orientations. Part II contains nineteen essays by
scholars and creative musicians, arranged in a general chronological frame.
The first section discusses connections of the music and ideas of Japanese
composers during the time surrounding the Second World War to Japan’s
politics; section two presents recent perspectives on the music and legacy of
Japan’s most internationally renowned composer, Toru Takemitsu (1930-96).
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Section three investigates innovative, cross-cultural uses of Japanese and
Western instruments (grouped by common instrumental families - voice, flutes,
strings), shaped by historical traditions, physical design, and acoustic
characteristics and constraints. Section four examines computer music by mid-
career composers, and the final section looks at four current Japanese
societies, within and “off-shore” Japan, and their music: spirituality and
wind band music in Japan, avant-garde sound artists in Tokyo, Japanese
composers in the UK, and the role of cell phone ringtones in the Japanese
music market.
  The Definitive Guide to Entertainment Marketing Al Lieberman,Pat
Esgate,2013-07-02 Entertainment Marketing NOW: Every Platform, Technology,
and Opportunity Covers film, cable, broadcast, music, sports, publishing,
social media, gaming, and more Reflects powerful trends ranging from
smartphones to globalization Demonstrates breakthrough strategies integrating
advertising, promotion, PR, and online content distribution By industry
insiders with decades of experience as leaders and consultants Entertainment
spending is soaring worldwide, driven by new technologies, new platforms, new
business models, and unrelenting demand amongst seven billion consumers. That
means entertainment marketing opportunities are soaring, too. But this
business is more complex and competitive than ever–and it’s changing at
breakneck speed. Now, two leading practitioners show how to transform content
into profits today and tomorrow...any content, on any platform, in any
market, worldwide. You’ll master innovative new ways to grab consumers’
attention and wallets fast...make your experiences wannasee, haftasee,
mustsee...drive more value through social platforms, mobile technologies, and
integrated marketing strategies...overcome challenges ranging from bad buzz
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to piracy...fully leverage licensing, merchandising, and sponsorships...and
successfully market all forms of entertainment.
  Billboard ,2007-08-18 In its 114th year, Billboard remains the world's
premier weekly music publication and a diverse digital, events, brand,
content and data licensing platform. Billboard publishes the most trusted
charts and offers unrivaled reporting about the latest music, video, gaming,
media, digital and mobile entertainment issues and trends.
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